Sussex Gymnastics County Treasurers Report

From 1 October 2022 to 31 December 2022

A quiet quarter the activities that did take place are detailed below.

In October both the Woman's artistic and the Tumble championships were held. The WA held at Chichester and Horsham the Tumble at Hollington. Both events successfully delivered funds to the county after all expenses were paid, and the county squad also competed at the Rushmoor invitational and held a training day at Uckfield GC

Currently the county squad for 2023 are paying their fees along with their clubs, and their county kit is being purchased.

Overall there is a small increase in the funding position of the county in the year to date.

Keith Walter County Treasurer